Ottawa, 17th July,1908,
sir,~

T beg to inform you that the Department has received
another long letter from Joseph Uope in reference $0 his
mtuuwnwamnmam‘mm.-
uumu.u.mmmnmumm
sudbject, is also before the Department, In this commeotion
I may say that the Department desires that you will kindly
report whether you oconsider it wonld de to Cope's adventage
to allow him & yoke of oxen, whether he would be likely to
provide fesd for them, make good use of them and propeTly
osre for them, You should stats what oxen could be purchased
for, The Department , I may say, would be willing to assist
gope i this way 37 it could be assured thet the memey wowld
be well spent.

+ of Indian & Northern Affairs, letterbook,
13 July 1508 - 31 July 1908, (R.G. 10, Volumg 5208)




